Gibson, Victoria

From: Gibson, Victoria
‘ent: Friday, December 22, 2006 12:13 PM
o: Miskelley, Valerie
Subject: FW: Tarmac 0250020-013-AY
Hi,

Please see Al's note to me below. ...

Have a great long weekend.....enjoy yourself

Vickie

From: Gibson, Victoria

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2006 12:12 PM
To: Linero, Alvaro

Subject: RE: Tarmac 0250020-013-AV

Thanks....| will forward this to OGC.

Vickie

From: Linero, Alvaro

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2006 12:05 PM
To: Gibson, Victoria

Subject: RE: Tarmac 0250020-013-AV

"hat will be O.K. to expire since we have withdrawn that permitting action and replaced it with another.

Reference is the |etter accompanying the Title V Operation Permit Renewal package (0250020-018-AV) dated December
6, 2006 that states:

The Department hereby withdraws the Intent to Issue and the DRAFT Title V Operation Permit Revision (DEP File
No. 0250020-013-AV) distributed on September 28, 2004,

Al

From: Gibson, Victoria

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2006 11:42 AM
To: Linero, Alvaro

Ce: Heron, Teresa

Subject: Tarmac 0250020-013-AV

The extension of time will expire in one week on 12/29.

Vickie

Victoria Gibson, Administrative Secretary for

Trina Vielhauer, Chief

DEP/Bureau of Air Regulation

victoria.gibson@dep state.fl.us
.50-921-9504 fax 850-921-9533




